
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 
The last day of February and our Summer Season. 

Tomorrow I will be attending the Zone Swimming Carnival with 
students from our Dunoon District. As Small Schools, we always 
combine to help each other when staff are required to supervise 
students on events such as this one, mine is for Swimming.  

Mrs Lord will be taking the class. 

Life Education 

Just a reminder that Life Education will be at Corndale Public School, 
Monday next week. Students will need to bring lunch, recess, and a 
drink if they are not buying from the canteen on the day. I have 
received the canteen list and it is attached with this newsletter.  

Meetings on Friday 

Just a reminder for parents about the meetings this Friday. A note was 
sent home with your child last Friday confirming the time for your 
meeting.  

 

Regards 

Alison Bath 

Principal 
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Coming Up 

 

Monday March 6 

Life Education at Corndale 

 

NAPLAN testing  

During Weeks 8 and 10  

(15-27 March) 
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